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[bookmark: _GoBack]Cleanup for Opening Day took place on Sunday, February 16. We had a good turnout and volunteers were able to make significant improvements to the landscaping, front gate and club appearance. 
· Tons of leaves and tree debris removed. 
· Plants, mulch, bedding soil replaced or amended.
· Paint shed door fixed. 
· Woodpecker prevention screen removed from side of clubhouse.
· Front gate painted, including electrical junction boxes. 
· Front gate junction boxes conduit wrapped to prevent water intrusion. 
· Old tree lighting wiring pulled out of point. 
· Walkway railings rotten wood patched and repainted. 
· Sail Training door trim painted. 
· BBQ pits repainted (about half of them)

Thanks to all who helped. 
(Sea Scouts) Logan Ambraz, Caleb Bui, Christian Morales, Venus Morales, Matthew Sabuda, Jett Murphy, William Michael (Honorary Sea Scout for the day), Adam Turinas, Jeff Sabuda, David and Ming Michael, Mack Warner, Mike Beuerlein, Victor Gotay, Mike Cummins, Don Morrison, Marilyn and Jeff Jackson, Norman (Cass) Meyer, Barry Thornton. Special thanks to Greg Grover and his daughter for selecting and purchasing the plantings and directed the efforts, and to Jackie and Tom for help with all the dozens of background work and details needed to make it all successful. 

We have added some members to the Building  and Grounds Committee since January.
The Committee now consists of the following members who have graciously volunteered to help out. 

Mike Beuerlein, Owen Crouse, Steve Digby, Patrick Flynn, Tom Groll, Greg Grover, Jeff Jackson, Marilyn L. Jackson, Norman (Cass) Meyer, Jorge Martin de Nicholas, Fred Schroth. 
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